

P.O. Drawer B Seldovia, Alaska 99663 Phone: (907) 234-7643, Fax: (907) 234-7430 email: citymanager@cityofseldovia.com

Honorable Mayor Pierce and Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 144 N. Binkley Street Soldotna, Alaska 99669

Dear Mayor Pierce,

The City of Seldovia is requesting that the Kenai Peninsula Borough accepts our overdue grant application for the senior meals grant program. With the challenges that COVID-19 that the nation has all faced, coupled with the sudden departure of our finance officer, we have been trying our best to fill in the gaps.

Our community values the senior meals program, especially during uncertain economic times such as this. We hope that your administration and leadership will accept our apologies for the delay in submitting our grant application.

Thank you for your consideration, continued support and leadership for our community.

Kind Regards,

Cassidi Cameron City Manager

anioi Canen